



Providing Alternative Therapeutic Healing

Dear Friends, Donors and Other Guests of The Incurable Illnesses Foundation:

On behalf of the PATH Family Center, we would like to extend our deepest thanks and appreciation for your attendance at the Incurable Illness Foundation, Inc., Holiday Casino Night Fundraiser at Bayard's of Hanover Square on Friday, December 4, 2009.

We hope you enjoyed the evening as much as we did. Our staff was happy to see some familiar faces outside the office as well as to meet some new ones!!

Thanks to your generous support from that evening, The PATH Family Center received funding from The Incurable Illness Foundation, Inc, to enhance our Parent Media and Education Center. The funds will be used for the purchase of a computer, copier / printer, television, furniture and most importantly books. The main mission of the PATH Family Center is to empower parents through education. Having a library with books covering topics such as alternative diets, food allergies and biomedical interventions is a key first step in helping parent's aid in the healing of their family.

At the Fundraiser, we distributed our first newsletter, "Puzzle Pieces," which keeps families informed about events and news happening at PATH. If you are interested in receiving the newsletter in the future, let us know by writing us at PATH Family Center, 1779 Richmond Ave. Third Floor, Staten Island NY 10314, calling (718) 494-4120, or emailing esilverstein@pathfamilycenter.com.

Thank you,

Dr. Michael E. Gabriel and the staff at PATH Family Center